From: Joshua D. Dunlap

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 12:52 PM

To: 'gregory.garre@Ilw.com’; 'craig.primis@kirkland.com’;
jonathan.williams@myfloridalegal.com’; 'georgiawaterteam@kirkland.com’;
'floridaacf.lwteam@lIw.com’; ‘floridawaterteam@foley.com’;
'supremectbriefs@usdoj.gov'; ‘michael.gray2@usdoj.gov’; 'james.dubois@usdoj.gov’

Cc: Ralph Lancaster; Joshua D. Dunlap; Mary Clifford
Subject: Florida v. Georgia, No. 142 Orig.
Counsel:

The Special Master hereby gives notice of the cancellation of the previously-scheduled July 19,
2016 status conference. At this time, the Special Master does not anticipate scheduling a status
conference in the month of July, though the parties may request a conference if necessary. The
parties should still file the regular monthly status report for July. The next status conference is
set for August 9, 2016, at 10:00 a.m. EST, following the parties’” August status report.

The parties should expect a final pre-trial and trial scheduling order to issue within the next
week. The parties will have the opportunity to raise objections to the schedule and proceedings
set forth in the order.

Thank you.

Joshua D. Dunlap

Law Clerk to

Ralph I. Lancaster, Jr.

Special Master

Florida v. Georgia

Supreme Court of the United States
No. 142, Original
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